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As a native oregonian and lifetime Hunter competitive shooter and Firearms collector 

I am strongly opposed to this bill. This is a severe infringement on people's second 

amendment rights in this state. "....shall not be infringed" means just that. Restricting 

access to firearms via a permit system that doesn't exist and banning required 

accessories to for a firearm to function is infringing on our rights. 


